Responses to the Editor :

Dear Editor,

Please find below the answers to your remarks. Note that new changes are in red colour in the last version of the manuscript.

The link to EBAS is welcome to reach data of the EMEP monitoring network, but the full link to the database made available by HTAP should also be provided as it appears to include also data from other networks. While HTAP may have posted links to several monitoring databases on their website, the Task Force on Hemispheric Transport of Air Pollution is indeed part of the EMEP Programme and not the other way around. There is no such thing as HTAP stations or HTAP observations so a more careful wording where appropriate in the manuscript is required.

We recognize there was a confusion between the HTAP stations/observations and the HTAP database. We have changed the manuscript where needed to avoid this confusion. For the web link to the data, the full link is:

http://folk.nilu.no/~paul/HTAP/
But the data are only available with a password which is requested by sending an email to the EBAS team (ebas@nilu.no). Therefore this link is not directly useful. That is why we only put the EBAS link into the manuscript.

 There is also a typo P10L23 ("micrphysical"), and "plenty usefull" could read better as "new set of bins will become relevant when microphysical processes..."

The changes have been made into the manuscript.

